Lisa Driscoll

From: Valeria Carrillo <italatin85@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 12, 2021 8:51 PM

To: Lisa Driscoll

Subject: Measure X

Measure X Community Advisory Board,

My name is Betty and | live in Bethel Island. | would like to support the Measure X funds going to the Contra Costa
County Sheriff’s Department. We need more deputies patrolling our streets and continue to have many problems with
crime, illegal dumping, and homelessness in the area. The Sheriff’s Department has done a great job and | know they are
short staffed and things will only get worse. Thank you for your time.

Betty Lewis
1970 Taylor Road
Bethel Island, Ca. 94511



